
DIAMOND HARBOUR WOMEN'S UNIVERSITY 

 

 
Date: 28-03-2022 

 

 

Sub: Postponement of Outreach programme on Fulbright Fellowship. 

 

 

NOTICE 

 
  With reference to the notice dated 24-03-2022 it is notified that the Outreach programme on 

Fulbright Fellowship has been postponed due to the declaration of holiday on 30-03-2022. The 

revised date will be announced later. 

 

 
Sd/- 

                                                             Registrar 

 

 

 

 
 


